
The Department of International Relations and Cooperation of the Republic of South Africa decided to provide consular services to Serbian nationals at the Embassy of the Republic of South Africa in Sofia

The Embassy of the Republic of Serbia in Pretoria informs that, in the spirit of the intensification
of bilateral relations and having considered the MFA’s initiative, the Department of International
Relations and Cooperation of the Republic of South Africa made a decision to relocate consular
services available to the nationals of the Republic of Serbia from the South African Embassy in
Athens to its Sofia Embassy, with effect from 2 February 2015.
In this regard, the nationals of the Republic of Serbia will be able to apply for visa to travel to the
Republic of South Africa at the country’s Embassy in Sofia, which will greatly facilitate the
issuance procedure.  
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